Plotting along
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Ryan Keating and Rob Mullen hoist a table,ihto, the back of a truck Saturday to help relocate the
Homeless Garden*Below, Bob Adams totes a flat' oftflowers.
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SANTA CRUZ — It was moving day
Saturday for the Homeless Garden
Project.

The volunteer garden moved from
Lighthouse and Pelton streets to the
end of Shaffer Road, off of Delaware
Avenue near Long Marine Lab.

About 10 volunteers helped move
flats of tiny flowers, remnants of the
office, tables and other items. Volun-
teers were greeted with muddy condi-
tions, but kept up a good attitude. One
volunteer, former garden neighbor
Joan Chesley, said she helped to show
that not all the neighbors are happy to
see the garden move.

“I'm showing support by helping
them,” she said.

The new garden is bigger, and there
are no neighbors to complain about its
presence.

The city is selling the former site to
build housing.




